
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 

Bois Blanc Township Transfer Station requests 

that all “larger items” (furniture, carpets, boxed 

& bagged household stuff) be brought into the 

Transfer Station prior to Sunday 11/15/2023. 

 

After this date, all “spring cleaning and purging” 

of household items should be either taken to 

the mainland and donated or held until May 

2024 due to space constraints for winter.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


